
  
 

April 17, 2018 

  

AUTOBODY & COLLISION REPAIR TECHNICIAN EXEMPTION TEST NOW 
AVAILABLE ACROSS ONTARIO 

  

Always wanted to be a collision repair technician? 

  

You might have some work experience or have partial training time and 
felt that full-time 

  

apprenticeship was not needed or you completed your high school 
autobody class using the new apprenticeship 

curriculum that is offered by some school boards? 

  

Starting January 2018, any individual with autobody skills can write the 
Level 1 exemption exam at any community college in the province. This 
way, the applicant will be able to determine the level of their skills, be 
possibly exempted from Level 1 training, starting then at Level 2 
apprenticeship in school and be able to work legally, faster in the trade. 

  

For more information, please contact your local community college. 
 

"To represent the best interests of the industry, providing opportunities for growth for 
environmentally sound, profitable businesses, having trained professionals serving the 

public" 
 

1-866-309-4272     Fax: 1-866-220-4645 
E-mail: info@ciia.com  Web: www.ciia.com  and  www.autobodyhelp.ca  

 


